
APPENDIX A 
 

Type and name of current 
Customers 

Container Size 
(Litres) 

 

Number of bins 
emptied per 
week 

Residential Hostels 
 
Currently no customers in this 
category 
 

  

Charities –registered charity 
shops selling donated goods 
originating from a domestic 
property 
 

  

Age Uk Derby & Derbyshire   360 1 

Age Uk   660 6 

Ashgate Croft School Charity 
Shop 

  240 1 

Ashgate Hospice Furniture 
Project 

1100 1 

Ashgate Hospice Shop   660 2 

Ashgate Hospice Shop 
(Staveley) 

1100 2 

Barnardos 1100 2 

Cats Protection League   360 1 

Lighthouse Valley Cids 1100 2 

Nat Hereditary Breast Cancer 
H/LINE Warehouse 1 

1100 1 

National Hereditary Breast 
Cancer Warehouse 2 

1100 3 

National Hereditary Breast 
Cancer Shop 

360 1 

Samaritans 1100 1 

Save The Children Sack 15 

Sheffield Dog Rescue 360 1 

St Vincent De Paul 
 
 

1100 1 



Residential, nursing & care 
homes 
 
Not listed as there is no 
change to our current 
customers 

  

Schools and FE Colleges 
Not listed as there is no 
change to our current 
customers 

  

Premises used wholly or 
mainly for public meetings 
 

  

Brimington Church Hall   660  1 

McIntyre 1100 1 

Fairplay 1100 1 

Guides Association   360 1 

   

Charities – offices, 
headquarters 
 

  

Ability 1100 2 

Addaction   240 2 

Age UK Training   360 1 

Association For Real Change 1100 1 

BTCV   360 1 

Citizens Advice Bureau   660  1 

DAAS   660 1 

Derbyshire Carers   360 1 

Enable Housing Association   660 1 

Framework Housing 
Association 

  360 1 

NLT Training Services Ltd 1100 2 

Pathways 1100 1 

Rethink   360 1 

St Johns Ambulance 1100 3 

The Volunteer Centre   360 1 

Barrow Hill Engine Shed 
Society Ltd 

  660 1 

Junction Arts 
 

  360 1 



Charities shops selling new 
goods 
 
 

NIL  

Charity run café 
 

 
 

 

Acorn Christian Ministries 240 1 

African Caribbean Community 
Association 

240 1 

Chesterfield Canal Society 660 1 

Food Bank 360 1 

WRVS Food Services Ltd 240 1 

   

Working men’s clubs  etc. 
with charity status 

  

Barrow Hill Social Club Ltd 1100 1 

Duckmanton Miners Welfare 
Club 

1100 1 

Staveley Miners Sports Club 1100 1 

Staveley Miners Welfare Fc 1100 2 

Staveley Miners Welfare 1100 1 

   

 
 

 


